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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Year 6 events 

 

As the end of term is fast approaching, we wanted to share some further details about the end 

of Year 6 events.  

 

Year 6 production to parents 

On Friday 15th July, at 4.30pm, the children will be performing ‘Matilda’ as their end of year 

production. Over the last few weeks the children have been learning their lines and rehearsing 

their songs, it is very exciting and we can’t wait to see it all come together.  

 

Year 6 leavers assembly 

Following on from this, we will have a Year 6 leavers assembly on Wednesday 20th July at 2pm. 

This will be a wonderful opportunity to formally say goodbye to the Year 6 children and a 

chance for the children to share their favourite memory of being at Rockliffe Manor.  

 

Year 6 leavers disco 

The last of the events will be our annual Year 6 leavers disco on Thursday 21st July. The disco will 

begin at 5.30 and end at 7pm. The children are invited to attend in their best partywear as they 

will be dancing the night away!  

 

If you have any questions about any of the above, please do speak to me or Mr Smith. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support.  

 

Best Wishes  

 
Nancy Cook 

Associate Head teacher  

 


